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Oregonians are taxed more than enough already. Instead of taxing the citizens ( just 

as the British did with the tea, which was thrown overboard) our reps, senators and 

so called governor should be better stewards of our money. Time has shown they 

have horribly misused funds collected by us citizens and from the Federal 

government. Those responsible will be held accountable.   


